
Bay Music Boosters Meeting  March 2, 2016 

Pat Murphy, Pres. 

Susan Evans, V.P. 

CaroleLynn Stradtman, Treasurer 

Iris McDonald, Corresponding Secretary 

Julie Harms, Recording Secretary 

 

Directors’ Reports 

Mr. Darren Allen, BHS and BMS band 

 March 4 Symphonic  and Concert band contest at Westlake High School; Jazz Ensemble will 

perform Monday, 3/21 at Vosh in Lakewood at 7 p.m.; there are 12 additional marching band 

members scheduled for next year; Jazz Ensemble will perform at Ballroom Blitz on April 30. 

Mr. Mark Awad, BMS and BHS band 

Had 6th, 7th and 8th grade concerts this week and a Jazz concert last Thursday; thank you to 

Boosters and parents for all their support; BMS Jazz Band will play Rocky River Jazz Festival on 

3/21 at  7 p.m. at the Rocky River Middle School; "The Wizard of Oz" which is the spring musical 

has long hours of practice coming up; BMS getting ready for 7th and 8th grade 

band/orchestra/choir trip to Cedar Point in May; there will be a solo/ensemble preview concert 

on 4/5 for the contest on  4/9 at Tri-C. 

Mrs. Carrie Singler, BMS and BHS orchestra 

The BHS Orchestra performed at contest 2 weeks ago and earned superior ratings; BMS recital 

on 4/7 to prepare for solo/ensemble contest on 4/9 at Tri C  - times will be announced after 

spring break; Chamber Orchestra resumes March 21;  last BHS Orchestra performance will be 

4/28. 

Mrs. Devon Gess, BHS choir 

Choir will perform for contest on 3/4, there will be a preview concert  on 2/29 ; on 3/10 the 

choir will perform with Cleveland State University; Choraleers will perform and assist in raffle 

sales during the Ballroom Blitz on 4/30. 

 

 



President’s Report, Patrick Murphy 

Nominations for next year's board will be taken at the next meeting April 14; elections will be 

held in May - please attend the April meeting if you are interested in joining the board! Next 

board meeting April 14 - Thursday -  due to a conflict. 

Treasurer’s Report CaroleLynn Stradtman 

Two instruments have been paid for by the Boosters; Day for Strings - we need to change the 

budget allotment for 2016-17; taxes for 2015-2016 are finished. 

Committee/Board Reports 

Iris McDonald, Ballroom Blitz 

We will be able to use the B Spot logo in social media; the Blitz flyer is ready for the printer; BMS 

will open at 4 p.m. on 4/30 for set up; request for donations for silent auction. 

Uniforms:  

Angie Finicle: we can order  Marching Band polos: 40-50 shirts $ 15 plus shipping;  ordered 7 

Marching Band Uniform pants and 3 jackets on 3/3; $6/hat to be dry cleaned; uniform 

committee in place for next year.  

Old Business  

Mr. Murphy - summer scholarships were due today; choral scholarship not due yet; waiting on 

quote for flag silks from Rockettes; Mrs. Gess will order show choir dresses; /matching vests; 

Rockettes jacket approved for purchase. 

Mrs. McDonald expressed a need to store old documents. Suggestions of Googledox or Drop 

Box were given. 

New Business 

Request to move door to door fundraising in the fall to a later starting time because many 

residents are not home at 4 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned 7: 52. 

Next meeting THURSDAY, April 14 at 7 p.m. 


